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Dear All, 
 
Well, what a week.  A slightly different feel to 
our newsletter this time as we cannot add all 
our usual activities and notices, but it is 
important that you hear from us. 
 
This time last week the school was locking its 
doors until…well who knows when and we 
have all started a ‘new normal’. It is anything 
but normal, and things are changing on a 
(sometimes) daily basis but one thing is that we 
are all having to deal with this and deal with it 
we are. 
 
I have been incredibly impressed with how 
everyone has coped this week; children, 
families, teachers, support staff – everyone and 
for that I am so very proud and exceptionally 
grateful.   
 
The class web pages are being uploaded with 
lots of things to do.  SpellingShed and 
TTRockstars didn’t know what to do with the 
traffic on them earlier in the week that they 
crashed – all better now though. 
 
Who have thought we would all be aching so 
much from jumping around the lounge or 
garden following the moves of Joe Wicks! 
 
 

TERM 3 – 27th MARCH 2020 
 
All I ask is that you please keep in touch with  
us, send us pictures of your learning, different  
things you are doing (lots of cooking going on 
I know, which is great), games you are 
playing or inventing – we would love to see 
them. Send an email to 
info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk 
 
We do miss seeing you every day.   
 
Thank you for your continued support, now 
more than ever. 
 
Emma Barker 
 

 
Use this time to read, read and then read 
some more! Read out loud, read in your 
head, read to someone, read to something!  
It doesn’t matter what your child is reading, 
a magazine, a dictionary, instructions, a 
recipe – anything – reading is reading.  One 
suggestion that I heard this week is to turn 
the sound down on the TV and put up 
subtitles!   
 
Let someone read to you, Audible (through 
Amazon) have put 100s of free books on  
 
 

 
 
their website for us all to listen to whilst we 
are in this situation. 
 
An idea for all to do is to keep a diary of these 
strange times.  We will look back one day 
and reflect on everything that has been going 
on – lets create some primary history 
resources now!  I would also love to get 
emails from your children – I will reply I 
promise!  
 
info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk 
 

MATHS 

 
Maths is everywhere, it really is.  Cooking 
gardening, DIY is all about numbers and 
weighing, measuring – it’s is all good 
practice and all brings maths to life. 
 
Also White Rose Maths are doing daily 
lessons which follow what we teach in the 
classroom, Carol Vordeman is also hosting a 
daily maths session – give it a go! 
 
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearnin
g/ 
 
 
https://www.themathsfactor.com/ 
 

 

READING & WRITING 
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